
1st November 2018 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the new term; I hope everyone had a restful and lovely half term break.   We are looking forward to a 

very busy and exciting term leading up to Christmas!  The children are already enjoying their new topics.  Remember to 

keep in touch with what we are doing in school by visiting the class pages on our website or by following us on Twitter 

@HSAPrimary. 

 

Finally, I do hope that you will have an opportunity to visit the fantastic Sea of Poppies display in St. Andrew’s Church; we 

will be taking all of the children to visit in the coming week. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Music Lessons 

Invoices for Term 2 have now been sent out 

for children who receive Music Lessons. Please 

can you ensure payment is made to the School 

Office. Thank you. 

 

 

Reminders 

Maths Stay and Learn Sessions will take place on the 13th and 

15th November at 9:00-10:30am. We hope to see you there. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

2nd Nov– Visit of the Planetarium (Year 5) 

13th Nov– Maths Stay and Learn (9-10:30am) 

15th Nov—Maths Stay and Learn (9-10:30am) 

20th Nov– Open Morning for prospective parents (9-10:30am) 

26th Nov– Flu Immunisations Reception—Year 5 

 

Clubs 

There are still spaces available for Netball 

Club which takes place on Wednesday for 

Years 3,4,5,& 6 after school (3.30-4.30pm). 

Please let the Office know if you would like to 

sign up. 

 

Parent Hub 

Topic Letters will be published on  Parent Hub 

today. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you again to everyone for supporting our Macmillan 

Coffee Morning! Together we raised a total of £163.45!  

Well done! 

Don’t Forget... 

Poppies and other items for the Royal British 

Legion are currently for sale in school. 



 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

AUTUMN TERM 1 DATES 

31.10.18 Individual Photographs  

31.1018 Year 5 art project with Kesteven and Sleaford High School  

2.11.18 Visit of the Planetarium for Year 5 

6.11.18 PTfA Meeting in school at 9.00 a.m.  

13.11.18 Maths Stay and Learn Session for all parents 9.00 a.m.  -  10.30 a.m. 

15.11.18 Maths Stay and Learn Session for all parents 9.00 a.m.  -  10.30 a.m. 

20.11.18 Open Morning for prospective parents (9.00 a.m.   - 10.30 a.m.) 

26.11.18 Flu Immunisations for Reception  -  Year 5 

26.11.18 Scholastic Book Fair (available all week) 

27.11.18 Open Evening for prospective parents (4.00 p.m. -  6.00 p.m.) 

30.11.18 St. Andrew’s Day Service at Church (2.00 p.m.) 

7.12.18 Bedtime Stories with Santa (3.30 p.m.  -  5.00 p.m.) 

11.12.18 Year 1 / Year 2 Christmas Performance for parents (6.00 p.m.) 

12.12.18 Year 1 / Year 2 Christmas Performance for parents (2.00 p.m.) 

13.12.18 Reception / Year 6 Nativity for parents (2.00 p.m.) 

14.12.18 Christmas Fair (3.30 p.m.) 

19.12.18 Years 3  - 5 Christmas Performance at St. Andrew’s Church (6.00 pm.) (tbc) 

Monday 7th January: Start of Term 3 



st November 2018 


